

## Development Office

3 December 2007

Kristen A. Robinson Christopher S. Downey The Stevan E. Downey Memorial Golf Tournament 32 Gardner Street Lynn, Massachusetts 01905-1715

Dear Kristen, Christopher, and the Downey Family,

It is, again, with deep gratitude that I thank you for your commitment to Brigham and Women's Hospital. Your hard work and tireless energy was rewarded on Friday, August 10, 2007, with another successful golf tournament in memory of your father.

The Third Annual Stevan E. Downey Memorial Golf tournament was a gathering of your friends, new and old alike, who were inspired by your message that all of us, working together, can make a difference in the lives of others in need. Through your efforts, the net proceeds of this year's golf tournament totaled \$23,250, as follows:

\$500 on December 27, 2006 from the Eastern Bank Charitable Foundation \$250 on July 31, 2007 from the City of Lynn

\$150 on August 13, 2007 from the City of Lynn

\$21,350 on November 1, 2007 as proceeds from the golf tournament

\$1,000 on November 12, 2007 as additional proceeds from the golf tournament

These funds have been distributed into Dr. David Sugarbaker's International Mesothelioma Program at Brigham and Women's Hospital, and brings your three-year fundraising effort to over \$67,000. This is very impressive and speaks volumes about your family's commitment.

Chris, it was wonderful to have you and your sister, Katy, join us for our annual donor recognition event held on November 9 at the Fairmont Copley Plaza Hotel. I hope you truly enjoyed yourself and the company of your dinner table companions.

On behalf of the Brigham and Women's Hospital community, please accept this note of thanks, as well as my sincere admiration for your family's determination and dedication toward advancing research and building public awareness to help combat the impact of mesothelioma.

Cordially,

Suzanne J. Leidel

Director, Special Events

Cc: Dr. David Sugarbaker, MD

116 Huntington Avenue, 5th Floor, Boston, MA 02116 Tel: 617-424-4300 | Fax: 617-437-1924



